PET(4)-11-12 : Monday 2 July 2012 P-03-085 : Surgeries in Flintshire

Lesley Griffiths AC / AM Y Gweinidog lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol Minister for Health and Social Services



Eich cyf/Your ref P-03-85 Ein cyf/Our ref LG/07010/12

William Powell AM

committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

Thank you for your letter of 21 May regarding surgeries in Flintshire.

As you know responsibility for the planning and delivery of health care services for the residents of Flintshire is the responsibility of the Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board and I would expect them to provide safe, efficient and high quality healthcare services.

I understand the issues surrounding the provision of services and facilities in Holywell and Flint are being actively addressed by the Health Board and have been discussed within the recent North West Flintshire locality meeting.

I am pleased these discussions are taking place and look forward to receiving the Health Board's proposals for the provision of primary care services within the Flint area in the near future.

Lesley Griffiths AC / AM

Y Gweinidog lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol Minister for Health and Social Services